
From: Poirier, Marcelo 
Sent: 1/14/2013 6:21:07 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company on Revised Resolution L-436 

Erik, 

How about Thursday at 2:30? 

Thanks, 

Marcelo 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJl@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 3:56 PM 
To: Poirier, Marcelo 
Subject: FW: Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company on Revised Resolution L-436 

Marcelo, 

Attached are PG&E's comments on Resolution L-436. Do you have any time to speak briefly 
by phone this week? Sometime tomorrow or Thursday afternoon would work for me. 

Best regards, 

Erik 

r- Redacted From: 
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 10:01 AM 
To: frl@cpuc.ca.gov; fnh@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: jva@cpuc.ca.gov; public.records@cpuc.ca.gov; Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company on Revised Resolution L-436 
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Messrs. Lindh and Harris, 

on behalf of Brian Cherry, enclosed please find Mr. Cherry's letter dated January 11, 2013: 

Re: Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company on Revised Resolution L-
436 Regarding The Development of New Regulations Regarding Public Access 
To Records Of The CPUC And Requests For Confidential Treatment Of Records 

Thank you. 

Redacted 

Regulatory Relations 
Redacted 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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